
, Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission

H Systems Inspection Group
Customer Notification

February 2,2015

MONTPELIER COMMTINITY ASSOCIATION
P.O. BOX 2503
LAUREL, \[D 20709

RE: Conhact No. BT/CR5268A11 Subdivision Name: Montpelier

We're happy to advise you that we will be rehabilitating the water main infrastructure in your

neighborhood. This letter provides you with important information about the upcoming construction.

o The Contractor for this project is Taylor Utilities.
o Work will begin on or after 02-09-2015, and is estimated to be completed prior to 05-13-16.
o The WSSC contact person and Contract Manager for this project is:

a. Ed Steele

b. Office #:301-206-4320
c. Cell Phone #:240-461-6414
d. Edgar.Steele@wsscwater.com

o For emergency service anytime day or night, 365 days per year, please contact the WSSC's 24-hour Customer

Care Emergency Service at 301-206-4002.

Please direct inquiries regarding this project to Jeff Landry, our on-site Field Inspector, at 443-190-3964, ot
contact me as indicated above. As the job progresses and we complete this work, your cooperation and

understanding will be greatly appreciated. Service excellence is our number one priority.

Sincerely j/ours,

Ed Steele
Contract Manager
Systems Inspection Group


